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Congratulations and a big thank you to the Pacific Region UELAC 2015 Conference hosts who 

welcomed us with open arms, creating a memorable West Coast experience. An invitation by 

The Honourable Judith Guichon, OBC brought us to 1401 Rockland Avenue, the ceremonial home 

of all British Columbians.  The golden glow of late afternoon sunlight streaming through the 

ballroom windows at Government House enhanced the atmosphere of elegance and good will. 

‘Loyalists Come West’ was officially underway. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From left to right – Colonel James Hammond, Director of Ceremonies; Her Honour Judith Guichon, OBC, Lieutenant 

Governor of British Columbia; Major Ross Campbell, CD, AdeC; UELAC Dominion President Bonnie Schepers UE; 

Victoria Branch UELAC President Aurelie Stirling UE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Honourable Judith Guichon graciously posed with UELAC Past Presidents and Presidents in transition. Bob 

McBride UE, Barb Andrew UE, Her Honour Judith Guichon, Bonnie Schepers UE, Doug Grant UE. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


